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Commander’s Corner 

Dale McMahon, Post Commander 

Paddle Raffle 

Sunday, 3/25/12 

12-4pm 

  March is here and spring is around the corner. We are doing well here at the Post but our twenty 

year old building has required lots of repair. These repair issues are becoming less frequent and 

we thank those who have helped us with them. In the last newsletter we put out a request for 

more volunteers to assist with activities and Legion events. I am sad to say we have not had 

much of a response. Volunteers are an important part of making a good Post successful. I would 

like to thank our paid staff and some members of the Sons of the Legion for the hours they have 

put in volunteering. Please thank them when you see them. 

  The community work team from the Altona Corrections facility has been working at the Post 

stripping and waxing our floors. They have done a nice job and the floors look outstanding. Our 

Sweetheart Ball was a big success this year with nearly 80 people in attendance. Thanks to all the 

staff members who donated their time to make this a great evening! 

As we move into spring the staff and I are gearing up for a very busy year here at Post 20. We 

already have dozens of weddings, parties and banquets booked along with our regular weekly 

and monthly meetings and even have some Christmas parties confirmed already. Our staff is 

doing a fantastic job and we have had nothing but very positive feedback on the quality of our 

food and service. 

  At our most recent membership meeting six of our staff members were presented with 

certificates of appreciation from Post 20 for their job performance and the time and effort they 

contribute to the Post on a volunteer basis. The following employees were recognized for their 

service above and beyond their hourly duties: Chef Dennis Bola, Bar Manager Heather 

Harkness, bartender and server Kael Robarge, bartender and server Chrissy Moody, server and 

cook Anastasia Fagan and server and cook Kelly St. John. 

  Our Valentine’s Day Ball was a big success with Ray Mitchell and Genny Alvarez named King 

and Queen of the evening. We are including a monthly calendar of events in the newsletter to 

keep our members informed of upcoming events and we hope to see you all here supporting Post 

20. 

Manager’s Note 

Peter Gallagher 

Commander Dale McMahon 

presents 60 year certificate to 

Bob Tourangeau. 

Staff members were presented 

with certificates of appreciation 

for  their volunteer work. Not 
pictured is Heather Harkness. 



Membership 

Art Maggy, Executive Committee Member 
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Taps 

 
Victor E. Perry 

Clifford Chappelle 

 

Chappy’s Corner 

Ron Wood                                   Greetings, 

 

Till next time—Chappy Ron Wood 



 Unit 20 Auxiliary 
 
Hello Ladies, 
 
Another year has gone by and elections are coming up once again.  Any nominations 
of officers that you may have need to be in by April 4th at our membership meeting. 
Also elections will be held on May 2nd at the May membership meeting. Hope to see 
everyone there. ATTENTION: As of July 2012 National has raised the dues for mem-
bership meaning that our dues will go from $15 to $20. 
 
Heather Harkness 
President 


